Assassination Records Review Board 600 E Street NW • 2nd Floor • Washington, DC 20530

April 20, 1995

Mr. Robert G. Vernon
Producer
Investigative Concepts Unlimited
2206 Foxhill Drive
Martinez, CA 94553

Dear Mr. Vernon:

Thank you for the recent invitation to attend your planned television broadcast in July 1995. As Executive Director of the Assassination Records Review Board, it would not be appropriate for me to be involved in this project. I respectfully decline the invitation.

Again, thank your for inviting me.

Sincerely,

David G. Marwell

Executive Director

Telephone: (202) 724-0088 • Facsimile: (202) 724-0457